
 

 

 

CCG Consulting 
 

 

March 17, 2021 

 

Attention: Secretary 

Department of Public Service 

Via E-mail: secretary@dps.ny.gov 

 

RE: Point Broadband Holding, LLC Retail Local Tariff in Matter 20-02723 

 

The accompanying initial Local Retail Tariff, issued by Point Broadband Fiber Holding, 

LLC is being filed at the direction of Ms. Lauriann Mullen. In addition please find 

attached the GRTS and SLD Addendums.  

 

Questions concerning this filing may be directed to the undersigned on 301-788-6889 or 

tfireccg@myactv.net.  

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

   /s/ Terri K. Firestein 
      Terri K. Firestein 

      Consultant on behalf of 

      Point Broadband Fiber Holding, LLC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

Enclosures 
 

 

10806 Garrison Hollow Road, Clear Spring, MD 21722 

 Received: 03/18/2021 


